
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 8:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Karen  Hicks

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a seasonal property owner the change from seasonal to residential status will be a financial burden for us. The
cost of hydro is already high at our property which backs onto the hydro line between .
Our meter is literally a few feet from the powerline so the impact on delivery cost can’t be that much greater than it
is to other northern residences.  Please consider this change carefully so that those of us who are only in residence a
few weeks of the year are not adversely affected or forced to give up hydro at our properties.




